
 

Selma’s Choice Gateway Community 
Frequently Asked Questions 

 
 
Who is eligible to apply for a Choice Neighborhoods Grant? 
 
Local governments, public housing authorities, for-profit entities, nonprofit entities and tribal 
entities. 
 
What is Selma’s Choice Neighborhoods Program called? 
 
Selma’s Choice Neighborhoods Program is called Gateway Community. Selma Housing Authority 
(SHA), alongside the City of Selma, was awarded a 2023 Choice Neighborhoods Planning grant to 
develop a Transformation Plan for the redevelopment of George Washington Carver Homes and the 
surrounding Gateway Community neighborhood.  
 
What is the boundary for the Selma’s Choice Neighborhoods Program? 
The boundary (shaded blue) was selected based on the long-term vacancy, poverty, and affordable 
housing need criteria required for the Planning Grant Application. The boundary must include a 
distressed public housing site, which, in this case, is George Washington Carver Homes (indicated by 
a star). The revitalization efforts will be centered in the boundary but will include the surrounding 
areas to ensure an inclusive revitalization effort.  
 
 
  



 

Who can I contact if I have other questions or need additional information? 
 
Beverly Blackmon 
Director of Resident Services, Selma Housing Authority 
bblackmon@selmahousing.com  
(334) 874-3424 
 
Brandie Townsend  
Senior Manager, Clesia Ventures, LLC 
brandie@clesiaventures.com 
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